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I strongly oppose this bill. The accountability of any and every elected official should 

be at the will of a governing body, such as a school board or general public. Like any 

profession, if a person is not doing a satisfactory job, that person should be relieved 

of their duties. We as a state have seemed to gone away from holding elected 

officials accountable. They should have no special protections in the law if they are 

not performing. I would urge to vote against this bill. Unfortunately,  I feel we as the 

public no longer have a voice and politicians have already decided to pass bills such 

as this one. Please! Do not remove the public’s ability to control who remains in an 

elected position.  


